~PARKSCHOOL

June 22nd 2021
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 10

We are pleased to inform you that we have now been able to confirm the activities for the
Year 10 ‘Activities Week’. A full itinerary is attached.

Please complete and return the slip below by Friday 25™ June. We will not be able to take any
students off site without BOTH consent slip and medical form .

Please also complete and return the attached medical form.

Yours Sincerely

Sam Thomson
Year 10 tutor
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| give permission for my son/daughter to take part in all the activities during ‘Activities Week'.
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Headteacher: Dr Paul Walsh MA EdD NPQH Onslow Crescent, Woking, Surrey, GU22 7AT
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Tel: 01483 772 057
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